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COPA RELEASES MATERIALS OF OFFICER-INVOLVED SHOOTING  
NEAR 1500 N. LARAMIE AVENUE 

 

Today, the Civilian Office of Police Accountability (COPA) released video and other materials of 
the officer-involved shooting that took place on December 18, 2020, near the 1500 Block of 
North Laramie Avenue.  
 
Chicago Police Officers were in their vehicle on patrol and witnessed an altercation between 
two men. One of the men involved in the altercation, who at the time was driving his vehicle, 
drove at a high rate of speed nearly striking the other individual, who is not known at this time. 
The vehicle crashed and the unknown individual fired a weapon into the vehicle striking the 
driver. During the incident, a CPD officer discharged his weapon in the direction of the 
unknown individual who fled from the scene. It is not known if the unknown individual 
sustained any injuries and currently remains at large. The driver of the vehicle was transported 
to Stroger Hospital where he would later succumb to his injuries.  
 
Materials released today include relevant body-worn footage, OEMC transmissions, Shotspotter 
recordings, Case Incident & Tactical Response Reports which can be viewed by visiting 
https://www.chicagocopa.org/case/2020-5621. 
 
COPA’s investigation into the officer’s use of force is ongoing and we encourage members of 
the community who may have witnesses the incident or have additional information to contact 
COPA at (312) 746-3609 or visit chicagocopa.org for more information. 
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